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ATTENDANCE  This Week CONGRATULATIONS to……..
Carr-Knudson - 3/1, 3/2, 3/3, 3/4 (Almost!)
Christensen - 3/1, 3/2, 3/3

Crawford - 3/1, 3/4

Hambro - Better luck next week!

Lafayette - Better luck next week!

Lewis - 3/3

O'Hara - 3/1, 3/2, 3/4, 3/5 (So close!)

Open Enrollment TK-K
REGISTRATION PACKETS AVAILABLE FOR TK & K ENROLLMENT
OPEN FOR 2021-2022
To be eligible for Kindergarten, children must be five (5) years old
as of September 1st.  Children turning five (5) years old between
September 2nd and December 2nd are eligible for Transitional
Kindergarten (TK).  Our Transitional Kindergarten and
Kindergarten Roundup is on Thursday, April 22nd, 2021. To
request an Enrollment Packet, please contact Tanya Duron in the

HELUS Office by emailing your request to tduron@heluesd.org see attached flyer for more information.

YEAR BOOKS!
PreOrder your yearbook online now through April 9th. To place your order visit:
https://www.memorybook.com/online-pay/parent-pay/ School Code: 901873
Yearbooks are $20 and you may add a message to your child for an extra $5 if you wish.
***Also, don't forgot to submit pictures to your child's teacher of your child doing schoolwork so we have pictures for
the yearbook***

PARENT SURVEY FROM BOARD OF TRUSTEES
We want to hear from you! Did you know you can talk or email board members with praise, ideas, or
anything that is on your mind. Board members emails are posted on helus.org. The Board has a few
questions for the community. Please complete this short survey from our Board of Trustees by March
8, 2021.
https://forms.gle/whsdzc72ZruW85fr7

PARENT FORUM #2 ON THE  RETURN STUDENTS TO CAMPUS PLAN
If you missed the March 3, public forum the recording is available.
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/KKEoLa5zPl58uplReyV0anrYIafAExJT_Jet2V4WZ4UWH54RA4042ZJX6gxfKsSq.7tNyc
Avzn4yBlgMN?startTime=1614825847000
Or if you’d like to view PowerPoint slides only: Return to School- Slides Presentation

MENTAL HEALTH RESOURCES
The Los Angeles County Department of Mental Health (LACDMH) supports the wellbeing of our County residents and
communities. LACDMH’s Help Line is available 24/7 to provide mental health support, resources and referrals at (800)
854-7771. We understand these are challenging times. Please take the time to care for your own mental health and
wellbeing, and reach out to others with kindness and compassion. Special collections of resources are organized by topic
https://dmh.lacounty.gov/resources/

The California Department of Education and Wellness
Together present the 2021 Wellness Together Spring Event
Series and invite families and educators to participate. Join
them  every Thursday this month from 3:00-4:30 p.m. to
hear from leading voices in the student mental wellness
movement, with diverse presenters from across the
country.  The series intends to equips educators, parents,
and guardians to promote mental wellness for students at
home and in the classroom. Presenters will share content to
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help increase mental health awareness, advocacy, and access to mental health services for our students. Each webinar
will include a live question and response session. Registration link
https://www.wellnesstogether.org/blogs/news/2021-wellness-together-spring-event-series?mc_cid=dbb7b19f22&mc_ei
d=14c772d2cb

PTA NEWS ~ SEE'S CANDY UPDATE:
Online order due date has been changed to March 19th. After placing your order the candy will be sent directly
to you. Paper Order due date is MARCH 15TH!!! This will allow time for delivery and distribution. Please make
checks payable to HELUS PTA. Please make sure to add all your contact information to the envelope before
you turn it in. The order can be dropped off at the lunch line from, 11:30am to 12:30pm, from Monday through
Friday. If for any reason you can't make it during those hours we will be happy to make arrangements to meet
with you. Once your order is ready, we will contact you for pick up or delivery arrangements. For any
questions, please contact us. Maggie Dion @ 805-304-5318 or Kristen Pemberton @ 661-350-3000.
Thank you for all your support and have a good day.

IT Help
Need tech support? Email it@heluesd.org

Planning Ahead…
March 9 & 10, Minimum Days, Parent Teacher Conferences for At Promise Students
March 9 -  Regularly Board Meeting
March 30 - PTA Elections
April 2 - End of 3rd Quarter
April 5 - 9 No School, Spring Break
April 16 - Report Cards Sent Home
April 22, TK & Kindergarten Round Up
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